
 

 

On April 6, 2017, Arkansans will have the 

opportunity to make donations from 8 a.m. to         

8 p.m. to support their favorite charities around 

the state. Please consider giving online that day to 

benefit Catholic Charities of Arkansas through 

www.arkansasgives.org. Your generous support of 

our mission gives others help in times of need and 

despair. 

 

“May the radiance of your charity be a beaming light.”—St. Vincent de Paul 


